
   
 City of Highland, Illinois 

Notice of Municipal Letting 
CIPP Sewer Rehabilitation 2025 

PW-03-25 
 

The City of Highland, Illinois invites sealed bids for the construction of CIPP Sewer Rehabilitation 
2025 –  PW-03-25 to be received at City Hall, 1115 Broadway, Highland, Illinois, 62249 until 10:00 
a.m. July 29, 2025.  At that time, bids will be opened and publicly read. 
 
Description of Work:  CIPP sewer lining of approximately 7,462 lf of 8” sanitary sewer mains. 
 
Location: Within City limits of Highland. 

 
Conditional or qualified bids will not be accepted. 
 
Give special attention to and comply with project insurance and bonding requirements. 
 
The contract and bidding documents may be examined at the following locations: 
 

Department of Public Works, 1113 Broadway, Highland, IL 62249 
Curry & Associates Engineers, Inc., 243 E. Elm, Nashville, IL 62263 
Southern Illinois Builders Assoc., 1468 Green Mount Road, O’Fallon, IL 62269 
Southern Illinois Builders Assoc., 1519 E. Deyoung, Suite B, Marion, IL 62959 

 
Copies of the contract and bidding documents for purpose of bidding may be obtained at the office of 
Curry & Associates Engineers, Inc. P.O. Box 246, 243 E. Elm, Nashville, IL 62263, (ph. 618-327-
8841), upon payment of $150.00 for each set. Bidders returning the documents within 10 days of the 
bid opening date will be refunded their deposit payment in full; bidders not returning the documents 
within ten days of the bid opening date shall not be entitled a refund on their deposit payment. 
 
The project is a “public work” within the meaning of Section 2 of the Prevailing Wage Act. 
Contractor shall not pay less than the prevailing rates of wages to all laborers, workmen, and 
mechanics performing work under this contract, and shall comply with the requirements of the 
Illinois Wages of Employees on Public Works Act (820 ILCS 130/1-12). 
 
 

By the order of the Mayor and City Council  
 
 
 


